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October 6, 2011 
 
 
 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 
 
The Bargaining Committee met again this week with the Employer and we continued to 
work to get the Employer to remove their concessionary demands, while trying to move 
our agenda forward. 
 
We have had lengthy discussions on seniority related issues, and the class system.  
The Employer is proposing a revised class system that, in many ways, is worse than the 
current. 
 
As this process continues there will no doubt be rumours in the field, along with 
managers asking your opinion.  We continue to ask that you do not engage in these 
types of activities as they can negatively impact the work being done by your 
Committee. 
 
There will be no report next week as our next scheduled date with the Employer is 
October 17, 2011.   
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
  
In Solidarity 
 
Your Bargaining Committee 
 
Daniel Campeau Vince Gibbons 
Eric Johnson  François Singer 
Patrick Léveillée Brian Macari 
 
National Representatives 
Howard Law   Shawn Cowan   Alain Portelance 
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